
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION UPDATE 

FROM THE BOARD OF MALEK FAHD ISLAMIC SCHOOL 

Tuesday, 3 August 2021 

Assalamualaikum 

The Board thanks all members of our School community for your efforts in dealing with the difficult 
situation caused by the current COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
Parents and students 
The lockdown makes it very difficult for families. On top of that, the move to home schooling adds 
pressure. Congratulations on how each family has gone about setting up arrangements to deal with 
the challenges as best they can. 
 
Every family’s circumstances will be slightly different so it is a matter of working out how things can 
work best for your family. As the situation continues, teachers will continue to provide learning 
materials and activities that can be undertaken at home. 
 
The School Counsellors and welfare staff are also available to provide support. 
 
Thank you to all families who are following the advice and programs prepared by our staff. Staff will 
continue their high level of support while restrictions are in place and until we return to normal. 
 
Staff 
The Board thanks every member of staff for your commitment to the education and welfare of your 
students. 
 
This current situation already has had a greater impact than the disruptions of 2020 and you have 
risen to the task. 
 
Teaching is a very rewarding career but one that can be challenging at times. The current situation 
certainly is a big challenge. Confronting such a challenge and overcoming it brings its own 
professional reward and satisfaction. You should be proud. 
 
It is important to remember that every member of the staff, both teaching and professional staff, is 
critical in making things run smoothly. Our professional staff – administrative, finance, ICT, 
maintenance and security – also continue to provide great support to the School community at this 
time. 
 
The Principal, Mr Rixon, and the senior staff worked very hard last term, during the holidays and 
since to establish and coordinate programs that work. We all are grateful for their leadership and 
commitment. Without their efforts, things would be far more difficult. 
 
  



Moving ahead 
As we know, the current situation is likely to go on for some time yet. The Board once again thanks 
every member of the School community for your efforts so far and strongly encourages you to 
follow the advice, procedures and programs that the School has put in place. 
 
Finally, please follow the sound advice of the nation’s leaders and health professionals… stay home, 
stay safe and keep well! 
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